
 
 

	

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 
 
Date:  March 18, 2022 
 
Subject: R-17-22:  The Annapolis Waterfront & Sailing Center 
 
 
This resolution expresses the support of the City Council for the Annapolis Waterfront & Sailing 
Center, including formally recognizing the many important resources and programs provided by 
the Center.  Additionally, it designates the Center as the Annapolis City Ambassador to tall 
sailing ships and the historic boats community. 
 
 
Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


